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Craig, Sondra

From: SMichele Pettit FSPA <mpettit@fspa.org>
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 9:23 PM
To: ZZ Council Members; khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org
Subject: support for rezoning efforts

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 

Greetings. I would like to voice my support for the rezoning of the REACH Center. The 
rezoning efforts would allow for the Scenic Bluffs Community Health Center to provide 
vital dental services and co-locate in a building with other partners that offer services to 
meet legal, housing, and other needs for patients in one location. Thank you very much 
for your consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Michele Pettit 
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